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23rd June 2021
Dear Parent/Guardian,

As we reach the end of an “unusual” year I write to thank the following groups of people:
· I thank all the teachers and support staff (classroom assistants, kitchen staff, lunch time supervisors, caretaker, cleaner, secretary, bus driver) for all they have done for the pupils of St. Jarlath’s this year and for sharing their time and talents.

· I thank Rev Fr Hughes and Dean Kevin Donaghy for being with our pupils throughout the year and for officiating at the Sacraments of Confession, Communion and Confirmation.
· I wish to thank our Parent Support Group for their financial support this year.
· Thanks go to the Board of Governors for the time and commitment they give to our school.   They have spent many extra hours leading the school through the covid pandemic and making important decisions on your behalf.
· I want to say a special thanks to our temporary P5 teacher, Miss Eimear O’Kane, worked tirelessly for the P5 pupils and indeed the whole school.
· Miss Michelle O’Neill will be returning from her 2 year career break teaching in China.

· Mr Ciarán Mc Kenna has completed his 5year career break and has decided not to return to teaching.  We wish him well in his new career.
· School ends on Friday 25th June at:

·  11:00am: P1,2,3, walkers and siblings

· 11:10am: P4 and P5 and older siblings

· 11:20am: P6

·  There will be NO  EA BUS at home time
If you have an outstanding dinner bill it is important that this is paid tomorrow Thursday 24th June.  Failure to do so will result in your name being forwarded to the EA who will seek repayment.
School will reopen on Tuesday 31st August for all pupils in P2 to P7.  Unfortunately, there will be no school bus or school meals on this day; all pupils should bring a packed lunch.  Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.
Please note the following:

· P1,2,3 and 4 PE tops/shorts can be purchased through the school office.  
· All pupils are asked to purchase a plain pair of navy tracksuit bottoms for designated PE days; these tracksuit bottoms/leggings can be purchased from any shop.  No stripes or logos please.
· Please remember that our school uniform consists of plain black shoes/runners.
· We are not in a position to update you on school bags yet for next year.
Class arrangements for next year are:

P1: Mrs Fearon   
           P2: Ms Smyth 

 P3: Ms Monaghan
P4: Miss O’Neill 
           P5: Mrs Vallely
           P6: Mr Mc Ginn


P7: Mr Loughran

I will be in contact again on the week of 23rd August to update you on covid 19 arrangements.
On behalf of the staff of St. Jarlath’s I wish you all a very happy and safe summer.
Yours sincerely,
J S Loughran

Principal

~ Finding Success in every child ~
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